All Saints Catholic College

A Voluntary Academy

Birch Lane, Dukinfield, Cheshire, SK16 5AP Tel: 0161 338 2120 Fax: 0161 338 9750 email: schooloffice@allsaintscatholiccollege.com

www.allsaintscatholiccollege.com

Executive Headteacher: Mr J Cornally Headteacher: Mrs L Emmett



Be inspired. Be excellent. Succeed.

Dear Parent/Carer,

As a reward for all of the hard work and resilience our students have displayed this year, we will be taking the students out of school to the Trafford Centre on Thursday 18th July. The students will leave College at 9:30AM and will return for around 3:00PM.

The cost of the trip is only £15 per student. This will cover the cost of the coach to the Trafford Centre and their ticket to the cinema. Students are welcome to bring a packed lunch with them or they will have time after the cinema to acquire some food. Students will need to bring their own money for any additional activities such as shopping, the arcade or food and drinks.

We look to celebrate all students who have the continued to achieve the highest expectations that we have for them at All Saints. Students will be invited if they have:

- Attendance above 96%
- Behaved correctly consistently this year
- Good punctuality to school

We hope that all of our students who have met our criteria will take the opportunity to celebrate their successes.

Please complete the slip below and return to the main office. Payment for the trip can be made through Parent Pay. Return slips and payments need to completed and returned by 21/06/19.

Yours sincerely

Miss Fox

Head of year 9

Trafford centre reward trip – 18 th July 2019		
Student Name		Form
do agree to my child being allowed to access the end of year reward trip on the 18 th July 2019		
will ensure that £15 is credited to my child's parent pay account to pay for the trip.		
Signed	_ Date	